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Collaboration on updating the RDA NSW Constitution

Bruce Manefield <Bruce@manefield.id.au> 1 October 2024 at 13:38
To: RDA Directors <board@rdansw.org.au>

Bcc: Edward Binney <e.g.binney@gmail.com>, Ron Marton <marton.ron@me.com>, Anna Rimac
<rdasaturdaycoach@gmail.com>, Greg Urand Personal <gregu@live.com.au>, Graeme & Debbie
Gulliver <gradeb15@hotmail.com>, "Glenn Walker (RDA Gunnedah)" <rdaglenn@gmail.com>, Sue
Wilson RDA Tamworth <sue@wiltrust.com.au>, "Jolene Grove (Goulburn Centre)"
<grove.5@bigpond.com>, Desley Burns <desleyburns2@gmail.com>

Dear Board Members,

Our informal Working Party acknowledges that both the Board and our group are working
towards a common aim, namely that of having the RDA NSW Constitution not only fully compliant
with the law, but without the many current anomalies and without the contradictions. This will
make the RDA NSW Constitution easier for everyone to understand and make it easier for all
parts of RDA NSW to realise the objectives of the company.

We know that many Centre Members would like clarity and certainty about how RDA NSW works
and we feel that Constitutional reform would do much to provide this said clarity and certainty.

To achieve this we would suggest that the Board Members and a delegation of our Working Party
jointly convene a meeting to work together with a sharing of ideas as to how best to achieve this
goal.

We would like to suggest Wednesday 2nd October at 7pm or Thursday 3rd October at 7pm by
Zoom Meeting. Should these dates prove inconvenient, kindly provide an alternative date and
time more suitable to the Board.

We look forward to your early response.

Best regards

Bruce Manefield
For and on behalf of the Constitutional Review Working Party



